
To whom it may concern,

Sept. 6, 2004, my opal ring disappeared from my home.  I became frantic.   Darlene
once told me she could find anything. So I put her to the test.

I called Darlene from my office, she told me to close the door so I could relax and so
that she could get connected to me.

Each of her confirming questions were accurate, she described the ring then asked if
my ring was left on the French fruitwood  piano, that was between two doors, one to the
kitchen another doorway was the rest of the bedrooms.  She had never been to my
home, but she was able to view the layout in her mind.

She could see that one of the three men, who was remodeling my home, had taken the
ring.  She could see a young man in an orange shirt with a baseball cap and related to
the one of the older men working there.  He took your ring Darlene told me.

She told me to call the “older man” and ask him about the ring.  He said he had not
seen it.  I asked him to contact his nephew, the young man working with him (the one
Darlene said took the ring) the day my ring became missing.

A week later Darlene called to see if I had gotten my ring back.  I told her no.  She
suggested I contact him again and say I would like him to double check about the ring. 
He insisted they did not take my ring.  Darlene said to mention that the opal ring had an
energy around it that brought very bad luck if stolen and worn by another person other
than the owner.

About three days later I opened my front door and there on the doorstep was my ring
with a note attached stating that he did not mean any harm by taking my ring.

My opal ring is very sentimental to me and I’m grateful to Darlene for helping me get it
back.

CW
Menlo Park, CA
August 23, 2006
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